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GFOA Accepting 2015 Standing Committee Membership
Applications.
Applications to become a GFOA standing committee member are being accepted through July 24.
Serving on a standing committee is an excellent opportunity for GFOA members to contribute their
experience and knowledge to the entire membership. GFOA’s seven standing committees meet twice
each year and develop best practices, advisories, and policy statements for the approval of the
Executive Board and membership. GFOA associate members from the private sector may also apply
to be advisors to one of the committees.

The GFOA’s seven standing committees are: Accounting, Auditing and Financial Reporting;
Canadian Issues; Economic Development and Capital Planning; Governmental Budgeting and Fiscal
Policy; Governmental Debt Management; Retirement and Benefits Administration; and Treasury and
Investment Management.

Submit your application today.
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